
Our temporary contact information: 

Address: PO Box 103 
      Richvale, CA  95974 

Eric’s cell: 630.313.0132 
Holly’s cell: 559.274.2791 

 

 
 
Dear family and friends, 
You have been praying, and God has been responding. 
THANK YOU! By God’s grace, a local family had a third 
vehicle they were not using, and offered it to us, just 

one day before I needed to buy one. 
In addition, our family is doing well 
getting settled into our new 
temporary home here in Richvale, CA. 
The kids are loving their schools, and 
Holly is detoxing and getting 
rejuvenated day by day. Thank you 
again for your faithful prayers.  

  
Upcoming Events – Please Pray! 
This coming Sunday, I will be preaching at the Richvale Evangelical 
Free Church. It is great getting to know the folks in this community, 
and we truly are blessed by their kindness and hospitality. It reminds 
me of 3 John 5, where traveling “missionaries” would stop in various 
towns in need of assistance. “Dear friend, you are faithful in what you 
are doing for the brothers, even though they are strangers to you.” 
  
On Sept. 13, I will head back to Dar es Salaam for two weeks to 
participate in some important ReachGlobal team meetings, conduct 
trainings for my dear pastors, and take care of some business. 
PLEASE PRAY for Holly and the kids while I am away. We are 
setting plans in place so they should be fine, but crazy things tend to 
happen when I leave. 
 
Friends, we are deeply grateful as you continue to stand with us. 
As always, I’m happy to dialogue more with you. Please let me know 
how I can pray for YOU. 

 
 
 
 
 

Pressing on by God's grace, 
  
  
  
 

Tidings from tanzania 

September 2012 

Kids in front of our Richvale home (left) and church (right) 

We live in the middle 
of miles of ricefields. 

Notice population! 


